
28th March 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Easter is here which means a long weekend. School closes end of day Thursday and opens 
again on Wednesday 4th April. The 1st term finishes on April 13th and starts again for term 2 
April 30th.  
 

READING BOOK AMNESTY 
 
Please check at home for Reading Books that need to be returned to school. Please give 
these to your child’s teacher so we can reward the books return.  
 
 

SCHOOL SUPPORT GROUP 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated gifts, sold tickets and bought tickets for the Easter 
Raffle. There were six fabulous prizes, results are as follows:  
 
1st Prize Dorothy Knight Card 136 Number 8 
2nd Prize John Stewart Card 166 Number 7 
3rd Prize Colin Addis Card 15 Number 10 
4th Prize Wendy Stapleton Card 83 Number 2 
5rh Prize Beevor Family Card 151 Number 10 
6th Prize Jan Rutledge Card 103 Number 3 
 
The winner of the big bunny for selling the most raffle tickets was Jarrod Geeson. Well done 
Jarrod!   9 Cards sold. 
 
Second hand Uniform Sale​ - this will be held on April 6th just after the Full School 
Assembly. Please come along to Mahi Tahi at 2.15pm and then you can look at the uniform 
after school to help prepare for winter. It might also be a great chance to check in on lost 
property as well.  
 
School Survey ​- The BOT are currently working on the development of the next Strategic 
Plan. To ensure we have your voice in this document we will be conducting an online survey. 
This will be sent as a link on the School App and Facebook page. We encourage you to grab 
a cup of tea and fill it in. We do anticipate it being a 15-20 minute activity that will provide us 
with vital information.  
 
To encourage the completion of the survey we will be offering a family pass to the movies 
and Partnership tokens for the children in the families who complete this for us.  
 
We will also have some printed versions in the school office if this it a better way for you to 
connect.  
 


